
 

 

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 

for the Project known as: 
 

CITY OF GRIFFIN 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

HAMMOND DRIVE AT WEST POPLAR STREET 

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT 

Bid #24-002 

Addendum #3 

 

1. Please review pages AG-2 and BF-4 and clarify the project completion time. 

See Addendum #4 for clarification.  

 

2. What is the estimated construction budget? 

Budget information is not available to bidders. 

 

3. Storm line P shows installation of an 18” RCP which is tying into the existing outfall pipe of 15” CMP. 

Is this correct? 

The plans are correct as shown.  

 

4. It appears that on the Special Grading plan sheet (pg. 18-0001), the proposed contours do not tie in 

to the existing contours. On the west side of RAB, there are 11 contours lines between 960 and 965, 

10 contour lines between 965 and 970. This pattern is also on the shoulder grading in the NE shoulder 

contours. Could someone please check this and let me know. 

The proposed contours have been verified to be correct as 

shown. Please note that proposed contours are at half foot 

intervals and jog at the face of the curb. See highlighted 

contour in screenshot below for further clarification.  

 

 

 


